
Hello everyone,  

 

As I write, I am looking forward to the bonfire event this evening. I always enjoy seeing the 

children and families at these events and the spirit of our community shines through. There have 

been so many trips at school this week. Year 6 have been at Into University and the staff have 

reported how well behaved they have been and how creative the children are. Year 4 and Year 5 

have been to the Old Vic this week and the children have recorded their experiences in their 

Hannah More Chronicles. Hopefully, you will get to see them during our next parent meetings.  

 

As the weather turns colder, and often wetter, can you please ensure that children have a coat in 

school. We will always try and get the children out to play if we can as it is better for them to have 

fresh air and use up their energy. If it is raining lightly, the children might still go out and they will 

need a coat.  

 

Next week, we have an open evening for parents whose children are starting next September. If 

you have family or friends who are looking for a school place next year, please encourage them to 

come and have a look around. It is on Tuesday afternoon from 17:00 – 18:00. We also have an 

open morning on November the 23rd, if they 

would rather see the school when the children 

are all here.  

 

Have a good weekend with family and friends.  

Kevin Hawkins 

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/

images/3._Bristol_AW23_TRANSPORT_with_dates_NEW.pdf 

Children’s Flu vaccination (nasal and injection) catch-up clinics are available for all 
students who did not receive their vaccinations at school. Please book an 

appointment at https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/book  If you have any 
queries please contact the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 124 5515 or email 
sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net  
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